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Jannali East Public School  
Works notification       26 April 2022 

Dear resident, 

School Infrastructure NSW is building a hall at Jannali East Public School.  

During May, contractors will pour the ground floor concrete slab and install steel framing for the main 
structure. 

The concrete slab will be poured on Monday 2 May 2022, subject to weather. This requires the use of a 
truck-mounted concrete boom pump and concrete trucks, which will affect the pedestrian and vehicle 
thoroughfare. Specifically:  

• The west-bound traffic lane on Box Road in front of Eighth Avenue will be partially closed. 

• A section of the footpath along the site boundary will be closed. 

There is a Traffic Control Plan in place and personnel and signage will be on the road and footpaths to 
direct vehicular/pedestrian traffic around the work zone. 

Working hours are Monday to Friday, 7 am to 5 pm and Saturday, 8am to 3pm. No work will occur on 
Sundays or public holidays, unless otherwise advised. 

All work will be undertaken within NSW Government's Public Health Orders and relevant COVID 
restrictions.  

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important school infrastructure 
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